“CERTIFICATE REGARDING NON-VDF”

It is certified that area (4.016ha) proposed for diversion for
construction of Hurla Top SHEP 3.5MW is suitable for purpose. Where the
polygon showing Very Dense Forest up to 1 sq. KM area proposed by the user
agency i.e. from Weir site cum intake to Surge Shaft is concerned, no over head
construction will be carried out. Hence, density of vegetation will not be affected.
There are only 21 Nos. of trees are coming in the area proposed for diversion.

“which are standing on Adit-I, Adit -1 and Power House area.

Hence the area proposed for the diversion is not touching the

continuous of Very Dense Forest.
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